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Head Teacher Update  

 

Only six sleeps until Santa 

arrives and it is safe to say 

that our boys and girls at 

Beckford are very excited! 

They have worked hard since 

returning to school in August 

and are absolutely ready for 

the Winter Break. 

 

It has been a great time in 

school over the last few weeks 

with many different activities 

taking place; the Christmas 

Fair, The Pantomime, 

Christmas Lunch, Choir singing at the Regent Centre, our 

Christmas Show and now the parties to celebrate 

Christmas. I have included lots of pictures on page 2 for 

you to see all the smiley faces we have had in school! It 

has been lovely to see! We raised £1023 at our Christmas 

Fair and £66 for the Children’s Hospital in Glasgow from 

the stall set up by Peyton in Primary 3. 

 

The cold weather last week had a huge impact on the daily 

running of the school. I am very grateful to all of our 

families for their patience over the week. I am extremely 

proud of our children who coped with the changes so well 

and all performed for our Primary 1 and 2 parents/carers 

on Wednesday morning. If you haven’t had a chance yet, 

please check your child’s Google Classroom to see their 

class performance. 

 

Finally, I would like to wish all 

our staff, pupils and parents, 

carers and the wider school 

community a very Merry 

Christmas when it arrives and 

Best Wishes to you and yours 

for the year ahead - 2023! 

 

Kind regards, Mrs Hogg 

December 2022 
 
Friday 23rd December 
 

• Dress down day for end of 
term (£1 not required as this 
is a treat to mark the end of 
term). 

• School closes at 2.30 pm. 
 
 

January 2023 
 

 
Monday 9th January 
 

• School reopens at 8.15 for 
Breakfast Club 

 
Friday 13th January 
 

• Primary 1 and 7 dental team 
visit 
 

Wednesday 18th January 
 

• P7 visit to the Scottish 
Parliament 
 

Wednesday 25th January 
 

• Fun fives netball tournament 
for P6/7 Netball Team 

 
Tuesday 31st January 
 

• Parent Council Meeting 3pm. 
 
 

February 2023 
 

 
Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th 
February 
 

• February holiday – school 
closed 

 
Wednesday 15th February 
 

• Inset day 4 – school closed to 
pupils 
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